
We 

During our weekly testing, we learned one team member tested positive for COVID-19. All other 
residents and team members had a negative result. This does not change our current active outbreak 
status. 
 
Current Phase: Pre-Phase 1 
 

 Residents who live in Assisted Living, the second floor or 3 Maryland are permitted 
outdoor/patio/glass door visits. You may schedule a visit using the links below. 

 We will remain in Pre-Phase 1 for a minimum of 14 days and can apply for Phase 1 after 14 days 
with no positive tests. 

o Residents must eat meals in resident rooms 
o No in-person group activities/programs (ConnectedLiving continues to offer virtual 

programming) 
o Residents are not be permitted to move between neighborhoods or to/from the front 

desk. 

 Residents in each neighborhood throughout Assisted Living, Long-term care and Skilled Nursing 
will be tested at least twice more according to guidance from the Department of Health. 

 Team members and routine contracted service providers continue to be tested weekly 

 Infection control precautions continue routinely 
 
We continue to take all necessary steps to safeguard our community. Thank you for your continued 
support.  
 
### 
For reference: 
Path Forward www.thevillageatrockville.org/pathforward 
COVID-19 Dashboard www.thevillageatrockville.org/covid-19-dashboard/ 
Patio Visits www.signupgenius.com/go/tvarvisits 
Virtual Visits www.signupgenius.com/go/tvarvirtualvisits 
The Village at Rockville Facebook Page https://www.facebook.com/thevillageatrockville 
 

 
  
 

To: All Residents, Families and Team Members  

From: Kyle Hreben, Executive Director 

Date: September 12, 2020 

Subject: Path Forward Update 
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